
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                           October 9, 2019  

Contact: Rep. John Nygren                                                                                  (888) 534-0089 

 

Statement: Retirement Announcement of Rep. Mike Rohrkaste 
 
Madison--State Representative John Nygren (R-Marinette), Co-chair of the Joint Committee on Finance 

released the following statement: 
 
“Serving with Rep. Rohrkaste has been both an honor and a privilege. The expertise and experience he 

brought from the private sector to the Joint Committee on Finance is unrivaled and helped produce 

budgets that prioritized the hardworking taxpayers. Rep. Rohrkaste always advocated passionately for the 

55th Assembly District and the state of Wisconsin. As he finishes out the remainder of the legislative 

session and begins his new role, I wish him the best.” 
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